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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning,

As a resident in Camden, I'd like to share enthusiastic support for the application 2021/3607/P for The Well
Walk Theatre. It is such an exciting and dynamic project and an outstanding addition to the Hampstead
neighborhood (any place that really supports community gathering and supporting the arts always is). I'm
personally looking forward to spending time there browsing the curated book selection as well as enjoying
a cup of tea and baked goods. Dylan and Zina are sensitive neighbors who will be mindful of the impact it
has on everyone around the theatre, and will ensure that the impact is positive. || |  EGcNcNIENINININEG
S | = looking forward to going to shows with her and the creations she will make in the
workshops. To put it simply, being able to be a part of a community with a theatre like this will be a
delight.

Yours,
Joanne Sheppard
16 Brocas Close NW33LD



